Regulatory Operations

August 4, 2014

Docketing Division

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Re:  The Dayton Power and Light Company Case No. 14-629-EL-RDR

Docketing Division:

In light of the Second Application seeking approval to update its Reconciliation Rider
Nonbypassable filed July 31, 2014 in Case No. 14-629-EL-RDR, DP&L hereby withdraws the
previous filing made in this docket on July 18, 2014.

'Please contact me at (937) 259-7184 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

:7__‘—

Tyler Teuscher
Rate Analyst, Regulatory Operations

The Dayton Power and Light Company | 1065 Woodman Drive, Dayton, OH 45432 | www.dpandl.com
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